Division of Development and Alumni Relations
Pre-arrival and Welcome 2020
There a number of ways in which the Alumni Relations team can support Schools during pre-arrival and Welcome this year:
· Alumni Career profiles: We have recently supported the Virtual Open Week by gathering alumni profiles and these can be used to showcase the wide variety of careers that our alumni have gone into. If staff are interested in incorporating these profiles into their welcome week activity, they can contact the Faculty Alumni Officer to see what profiles we currently have on file for a particular course. We can look into sourcing new profiles if we don’t have anything suitable,
· Alumni welcome videos. We are currently working with SALC to produce short videos with alumni, welcoming new students to the University and sharing their experience of their first few weeks as a student. We can help to source alumni speakers for similar projects, but as we do not have resource to edit video School's must agree to do any editing themselves.
· Alumni speakers. We can help to find alumni volunteers to join existing presentations about courses or subject areas, to share their experience of being a student and their career since graduation.
The Alumni Relations team will need at least 3 weeks’ notice in order to have a good chance of securing volunteers for any of the activities above. As the team work hard to maintain good relationships with our volunteers, we are only able to approach alumni to support projects that have been fully confirmed. For video projects and speaking opportunities, project leads agree to fully brief alumni volunteers once they have been put in touch.
During Welcome Week, we will be advertising our series of Meet the Professionals events we run with the Careers Service in Semester 1. These typically focus on a particular sector, such as banking and finance, and will give students the opportunity to ask alumni questions about their career journey since graduation. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We'll be running these events online in semester 1 and we should have details confirmed by late August/early September. We will ask for School colleagues to help with promoting these events to new students during the virtual pre-arrival/Welcome Week activity. 
Contact: Emma Routh (emma.routh@manchester.ac.uk), Faculty Alumni Officer (Humanities)



